
From: Britt Martin <britt.martin@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 10:02 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Cc: ighotline@hq.doe.gov 
Subject: [External_Sender] Request regarding Docket ID NRC-2019-0026 
 
Referencing report number NUREG-2243 
 
 
Dear U.S. NRC Officials, 
 
 
 

Please deny GE’s request for a license amendment to UNC/GE SUA-1475 

The plan is insufficient, as it does not include the documented requests of the Red Water Pond 
Road community to move the waste out of the area. 
 
It is important you work with Navajo Nation EPA Superfund to create a new alternative to move 
uranium waste OUT entirely, as safely as possible, and not to other already overburdened 
communities. 
 
You must require clean up be done to the highest standards including ongoing monitoring of 
groundwater, air, and soil. 
 
NRC it is your duty to your country and fellow citizens that clean up be immediate! The U.S. 
must not delay cleanup or base the quality of cleanup on available funds. 

Sincerely, a concerned citizen,  

Britt Martin 

Glen Head, NY 
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